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February 26, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians of York Memorial CI Students:  

As you may already know, the Board of Trustees approved a pupil accommodation review 
that will involve George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI. A pupil accommodation review 
is a public consultation process that school boards conduct to determine the future of a 
group of schools. 

No final decisions have been made at this time. We are inviting you to a meeting for 
parents/guardians of students attending York Memorial CI to provide you with information 
and receive your feedback. The meeting details are as follows: 

Date: Monday March 9, 2020 
Location: York Memorial CI, 15 Trehorne Drive, Etobicoke, Auditorium 
Time: 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

If you require any form of accommodation regarding accessibility, or require an interpreter 
or child care at the meeting, please call 416-394-3925. 

We will organize school busses to bring parents/guardians to this meeting. The pickup 
location will be at the York Civic Centre, 2700 Eglinton Avenue West. For further 
information and to register for this bussing service, please visit the following link: 
https://forms.gle/M1qWYWbGAac31efC7  

The last day to register for bussing, an interpreter, and/or child care is 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday March 4, 2020.  

In addition to attending this meeting for parents/guardians, you can stay informed by 
visiting the TDSB’s website at https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Strategy-Planning/Search-
All-Reviews?id=163#DecisionsClicked.  

Attached to this letter are the scenarios under review.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 416-394-3911. 

Sincerely, 

 

Vicky Branco 
Superintendent of Education      

c.c. Chris Tonks, Trustee, Ward 6 

English This document contains important information. Please take it to someone who can 
read English or to your School Office so that they can arrange for an interpreter or 
translation.  

French Le présent document contient des renseignements importants. Veuillez le montrer 
à une personne qui comprend l’anglais écrit ou au bureau de votre école qui 
prendra les dispositions requises pour engager un interprète ou un traducteur. 
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Pupil Accommodation Review of George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI 

The Scenarios Under Review: 

Scenario 1 – Status Quo – No Consolidation --- York Memorial CI students and staff 
will continue to be accommodated at the Scarlett Heights site until the rebuild of York 
Memorial CI is complete. George Harvey CI students will remain at their site. 

Scenario 2 – George Harvey and York Memorial Consolidate in 2021 --- York 
Memorial CI students and staff will remain at the Scarlett Heights site for one more 
school year (2020-21). In 2021, they will consolidate with the George Harvey CI 
students and staff (become one school) and move into the George Harvey CI building. 
The consolidated school will move into the rebuild on the York Memorial CI site in 2026. 

Scenario 3 – George Harvey and York Memorial Consolidate in 2026 at the 
Rebuild on the York Memorial CI Site --- George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI will 
operate on two separate sites and will consolidate as one school in the rebuild on the 
York Memorial CI site in 2026. This means York Memorial CI will continue to operate on 
the Scarlett Heights site until the completion of the rebuild. 

Scenario 4 – George Harvey and York Memorial Consolidate in 2022 --- York 
Memorial CI students and staff will remain at the Scarlett Heights site for two more 
school years (2020-21 and 2021-22). In 2022, they will consolidate with the George 
Harvey CI students and staff (become one school) and move into the George Harvey CI 
building. The consolidated school will move into the rebuild on the York Memorial CI site 
in 2026. 

Scenario 5 – George Harvey and York Memorial Consolidate in 2026 as a Campus 
Occupying the Rebuild on the York Memorial Site and the George Harvey Building 
--- George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI will operate on two separate sites until the 
rebuild on York Memorial CI site opens in 2026. The two schools will consolidate in 
2026 and become one school. The consolidated school will occupy the rebuild on the 
York Memorial CI site and the George Harvey CI building and function as a campus – 
one school with one timetable, using two buildings (i.e. students will be moving between 
the two buildings). 

 


